## BOARD OF HEALTH

Minutes of Meeting of March 21<sup>st</sup>, 2017 Joint meeting of Selectman and Board of Health

Chair Carol Bradford, Board members Susan Sama, Linda Huet-Clayton, and William Murphy, Health Director at the Sudbury Town Hall at 8:00pm

The Selectmen's agenda item was posted as a Board of Health meeting due to a Board of Health quorum being present and the possibility of deliberations regarding the proposed Town Meeting articles banning plastic bags and water bottles.

Four Lincoln Sudbury high school students presented the proposed town meeting articles banning plastic bags and water bottles. The students gave a power point presentation about the effects of plastics in the environment and the effort to reduce the amount in the community.

The students asked for the Selectmen's and Board of Health's support for the articles.

The Board of Health did not take a position at the meeting.

Agenda item adjourned at 8:20pm